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Press Release 

 

 It is hereby informed that  a Toll free No.1800 425 5430 in 

the  Office of Commissioner of Transport, Tamilnadu has been made 

operational.  In this number, complaints from the public regarding 

overcharging etc., by any Autorickshaw driver who has not charged 

as per the fares declared by the Government can be made from 

anywhere in the State of Tamilnadu.  

 

 

 
State Transport Authority cum Transport 

Commissioner 
Government of Tamilnadu.  
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